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Comrades

Yet another new year is at the dawn and we 
all are eagerly awaiting to welcome the new year 
with Hopes.

The year that is going to pass by is full of 
events at International level, National Level , at 
Banking Industry Level and at our Organisational 
level. 

International community is hoping for 
a new year which shall be terrorism  free.  The 
international community is also on hopes for 
revival of the economic situation.

India witnessed a Change in the Government 
at the Centre in the year 2014 with a slogan 
“ACHA DIN AEYAGA”.  Common man hopes & 
expects that AACHA DIN may come atleast now 
in this NEW year.  More and more Yojanas are 
being announced and more and more slogans are 
pronounced.  And the common man hopes that 
the yojanas and the slogans to become reality in 
this new year.  Clean Bharat is the slogan and we 
from our organisation request our beloved Prime 
Minister Clean Politics and Clean administration 
in this new year.

The much awaited and vexed issue of the 
Wage Revision for Bank employees and Officers 
shall become a reality in the new year on the lines 
of the expectation of work force.  As for as Officers 
under our apex banner of AIBOA are concerned, 
Regulated Working hours, 5 days Banking, and 
improvement in D & A Regulations brooks no 
delay.  Our organisation in this new year shall 
go along with AIBOA to achieve these important 
demands.

Our beloved institution has plans to reach 
to 8 lac crores of business  by March 2015. The 
entire work force in our Bank shall march forward 
to achieve the Goal set by our Institution. Our 
Bank is progressing well in terms of business and 
continue to be the strongest amongst the peer 

banks.  However there are concerns for all of us in 
terms of  the quality of advances and the price of 
the advances.  Year 2015 is enhancing the hope the 
overall development of our Bank.

We from CBOU advise all our members that 
the realistic target of the Bank will be our priority.  
Comrades in this year too more and more young 
Officers are going to Join our great Institution. 
CBOU is seized of the issues of the new entrants 
and Junior Officers. It is taking up the matter 
with Head Office for solution. It is our duty to 
ensure that these youngsters are channalised to 
CBOU.  Our Office Bearers, CC Members and 
active Comrade shall work round the clock in 
the year 2015 to strengthen our organisation. The 
Officers community looks to our organisation as 
the alternative, and they pin hopes on AIBOA and 
CBOU for better service conditions.

That way year 2015 raises hopes for all 
sections of the community and we  from CBOU 
extend a warm and happy new year to all our 
colleagues and comrades.

Accordingly CBOU Welcomes the new year 
2015 as the year of 

“Postive  Hopes  For  One  And  All ,
Growth  With  Development  Of  Bank

And
Better  Service  Conditions 

For  The  New Entrants”

With greetings

M A SRINIVASAN
GENERAL SECRETARY

Wish you all Happy New Year 2015
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